

Minutes for Coders for Causes

Attendees

Jake Nelson, Theodore Wilson, Jye Dewar, Nick, Raj Sembi, Prem, Alex Emery, Mark Robson (Late)

Missing: Frederick, Ammar

Agenda

- BBQ
- SES app
- Mailing list
- Work with ammar on sending out invitations to project proposals to members
- Check on PAC affiliation
- New club awards
- Logo
- Hackathon with guild volunteering next year

Notes

- Now have a mailing list that is through mail chimp, ask Jake for any of the account details should they be required
- PAC affiliation, continued response with Megan to try and get the ball rolling
- Very few clubs have applied for the best new club awards and as such we should consider applying as a way to gain some more recognition
- Need to create a logo, not something that needs to be addressed immediately.
- It needs to be done, however any logo that is applied right now
- BBQ all sorted, will not be an issue
- Potential organization of a hackathon with guild volunteering, bring some ideas and there would be basically no downside to arranging it. Will be 31st March – 9th April 2017 – Definite potential for it to become our first event for the 2017 year.

Announcements

- SES app project discontinued
- Nick to try and contact Megan again in order to gain PAC affiliation
- Jye to look at the new club awards time permitting – Due Friday 5pm, Mark, Raj and Prem will contribute when they have the time
- Logo to be voted on Monday the 17th October
- All available committee members to come down to the BBQ 4pm to help set up
- Jake will meet about the Hackathon tomorrow and will establish how

Closing Comments

BBQ this Friday 14th October, the next meeting will be next Thursday 20th October 2016